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MEDIA RELEASE 

23 November 2020 

LDC PROGRESSING THE LCC FOR THE TERRITORY’S FUTURE 
 

The LDC has taken another significant step in the progress of its Larrakia Cultural Centre 
Development, with the engagement of a Project Manager to oversee the LCC’s build over 
the coming years.  

With over 30 applications the LDC sought to employ a Project Manager with experience in 
the design and project management of multi-disciplinary iconic buildings in the NT and 
Australia.  After a strong vetting process, the LDC is pleased to announce that as of the 14 
December 2020, Angelique Brett will be joining the LDC team as the full time Project 
Manager to lead the ongoing design and construction process. 

Angelique is a certified Architect and Project Manager who has worked on several 
infrastructure projects during her career in the NT and interstate. Angelique was involved in 
the development of previous phases of the LCC and brings a strong understanding and 
passion for the project to her new role.  

The LCC continues to be a key project for the LDC since 2005, and will result in a facility for 
Larrakia language, art, and cultural teaching, while providing locals and other visitors an 
opportunity to explore Larrakia culture and history. The LCC Business Case completed in 
2018 indicated that the facility will provide ongoing economic benefit to the NT beyond the 
design and construction phases. 

Following LDC’s announcement of the Architectural Firms shortlisted for the LCC’s Detailed 
Design, those firms and their locally based architectural, engineering, landscaping, survey, 
and geotechnical teams are currently preparing respective tender submissions for the LCC. 
The tendering phase is another step towards the development of this significant facility for 
the NT, Darwin and Larrakia. 

Comment from Nigel Browne, LDC CEO: 
"Angelique has been a positive contributor to the LCC’s development and 
we are delighted to see her express her interest in continuing to work with 
the team and the LCC Larrakia Working Group to see this culturally and 
economically significant project come to fruition over the next few years". 

Media Contact:  Nigel Browne, CEO, 0400 602 066. 
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